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TO:  ALL COMMUNITY CARE PROVIDERS 
 

Original signed by Pamela Dickfoss 

FROM: PAMELA DICKFOSS 

  Deputy Director 

  Community Care Licensing Division 
 

 

SUBJECT: CULVAR CITY CHILDREN’S RESIDENTIAL AND CHILD CARE 
PROGRAM’S REGIONAL OFFICE RELOCATION  

 

 

Provider Information Notice (PIN) Summary 
 

PIN 18-06 CCLD announces the relocation of the Community Care Licensing Division’s 
Culver City Children’s Residential and Child Care Programs to the El Segundo Regional 
Office.  End of Provider Information Notice (PIN) Summary. 

 
The California Department of Social Services’ Community Care Licensing Division 
(CCLD), is pleased to announce the relocation of our Culver City Children’s 
Residential and Child Care Programs’ Regional Office to their new locations listed 
below.  The cell phone numbers for the licensing program analysts will remain the 
same. 
 

El Segundo Child Care Program Regional Office  
300 North Continental Boulevard, Suite 290A, MS 29-13  
El Segundo, CA  90245  
(424) 301-3077   Fax: (424) 301-3200 

 
El Segundo Children’s Residential Program Regional Office  
300 North Continental Boulevard, Suite 290B, MS 31-09  
El Segundo, CA  90245  
(424) 301-3034   Fax: (424) 301-3085 
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It is the Department’s commitment to uphold the CCLD’s Children’s Residential and  
Child Care Programs’ mission to optimize the health and safety of children in 
community care settings and the vision for all children in the community care setting 
to have access to quality of care.  These relocations are a step toward furthering the 
commitment of the Department in upholding our mission and vision.  
 
If you have any questions please contact Carla Caldwell, Regional Manager of the   
El Segundo Child Care Program Regional Office at (424) 301-3042, or Lenora Scott, 
Regional Manager of the El Segundo Children’s Residential Program Regional Office 
at (424) 301-3024. 
 




